
From Superintendent Ty Mase’s contract: 

 

4. CONTRACT CONTINUATION: Upon completion of a satisfactory evaluation, the 

Board will move to extend the Superintendent’s contract by one year, thereby making it a 

perpetual or "rolling" three-year contract. Continuation salary will be negotiated at the 

time of the evaluation based on a yearly 2% raise. 

 


